
SACRAMENTS 
Baptism: The celebration of Baptism is a moment of Grace for those to be baptized, for their families, and for the entire Parish Community.   
Preparation class is held the last Tuesday of each month at 7pm. Please call the office to RSVP. A Parish is a certain community of the Christian 
faithful stably constituted in a particular church, whose pastoral care is entrusted to a pastor (Code of Canon Law #515). Therefore, it is important 
for parishioners to register for contact and pastoral reasons. You must have a sponsor letter from the parish in which each of the godparents  
reside. A godparent must have received the sacraments of Baptism, Penance, Holy Communion and, if married, have been married in the  
Catholic Church. 
Marriage: Couples planning to be married must see a priest at least six months prior to the planned marriage. Couples seeking to be married at All 
Saints need to fulfill the All Saints pre-marriage process. The Wedding Coordinator and/or the Pastor will provide the couple with the guidelines and 
secure the date and time of the wedding.  Do not set a date in advance until you have spoken to the pastor. 
Anointing of the Sick: Please call the Parish Office if you or a member of your family need the Sacrament of Anointing. 
After Hours Sick Calls: In case of serious illness after hours, please call 803-627-5297 and leave a message. Messages are checked  regularly. 

Parish Staff 
Pastor:   Rev. Agustin Guzman, C.O. 
       803-627-5297, Cell Phone 
Deacons:   Deacon John Hall 
   Deacon Andrew J. Fatovic 
Pastoral 
Assistant:  Brother John Kummer, C.O.  
Secretary:   Wendy Mason (M/T/W) 
Bookkeeper:   Ricki Alley (Th/F) 
Director of 
Religious Ed.:  Joanne Kazista 
Youth Minister: Julie Hall 
 

Under the Administration of the Rock Hill Oratory 
The Rock Hill Oratory Phone:  803-327-2097 
The Rock Hill Oratory Website: www.rockhilloratory.net 

Celebration of the Eucharist  
Saturday Vigil Mass: 5:00 pm 
Sunday Mass:  8:00 am & 11:00 am 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday Mass: 9:30 am 
 

Reconciliation/Confession 
Saturdays:  3:30-4:30 pm or by appointment 

Physical Address: 530 Highway 274 
Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 5443 
   Lake Wylie, SC  29710 
Phone:  (803) 831-9095 
Fax:    (803) 831-9096 
Email:    allsaintsparish@bellsouth.net 
Website:  www.allsaintslakewylie.com 
 

Church Office Hours 
9:00 am to 3:00 pm Monday-Friday 

All Saints Catholic Church 
January 22, 2017  The 3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 



Parish Committees  
Adult Senior Fellowship Peggy Hamilton 701-7334 
Altar Servers, Joanne Kazista……………...831-2033 
Annulments, Rita Kincaid ……………704-907-3607 
Bereavement Ministry, Joan Epping ........... 831-8060 
  (Grief Share)  Charlene Horgan……  704-517-9193 
Boy Scouts, Charles Floyd ............................ 222-0118 
Employment Search Ministry, Lou Foery .. 627-4743 
Building Maintenance, Jim Tully………….831-8256 
Bulletin, Julie Hall ......................................... 831-9095 
Catholic Faith Study, Jon and Pat Varvel .. 831-8247 
Choir (Saturday), Kaye Lewis ..................... 831-1983 
Choir (Sunday), Cecilia Carlson .................. 389-3233 
Faith Formation, Joanne Kazista ......... 803-367-3299 
Finance Council, Jerry Epping ..................... 831-6838 
Flowers & Plants, Lucy Quigg ..................... 831-0947 
Friends of the Oratory, Jon Varvel ..............831-8247  
Historian, Carmen Quesada ........................ 746-5373 
Hospice, Mary Doyle……………………….831-8213 
Kitchen, Ann Marie Rau ............................... 831-0736 
Knights of Columbus, Rick Engel……980-219-8949 
Landscaping, Jim Tully ................................. 831-8256 
Martha's & Mary's, Peggy Burley ....... 803-701-7558 
Men’s Club, Kirk Bumber……………..803-619-4188 
Newcomers,  Mary Long………………….. 746-5881 
Parish Council, Fr. Agustin Guzman ......... 831-9095 
Parish Nurse, Madlyn Yap………………...631-5922 
Prayer Shawl, Kathy Rapp ........................... 684-7852 
Prayer Angels, Carla Cullon ........................ 831-8549 
Respect for Life, Connor Leahy………        746-5545 
RCIA, Brother John Kummer…………803-493-3901 
Sacristy, Margaret McBeth ........................... 831-1381 
Safe Environment, Joanne Kazista .............. 831-2033 
Sec. Franciscan Order, Len Diaddario 704-497-4658 
Wedding Coordinator, Ricki Alley………..831-2063 
Women’s Org., Melinda Bumber……  803-619-4188 
Youth Ministry, Julie Hall…………….803-831-9095 

The Week Ahead: 
Saturday 1/21,  Saint Agnes, Virgin, Martyr 
3:30 pm  Confessions 
3:30 pm RCIA 
3:30 pm Prayer Shawl 
4:30 pm  Rosary 
5:00 pm  Mass,  +  Maria Cahvalho 
Second Collection: Operation Hope 

Sunday 1/22, Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 am  Mass, Pro Populo 
9:15 am Faith Formation 
9:30 am Catholic Faith Study 
11:00 am  Mass, + Dan Hamilton 
6:30 pm Faith Formation 
Second Collection: Operation Hope 
Monday1/23,  Day of Prayer for the  
 Legal Protection of the Unborn 
6:00 pm Girl Scouts 
7:30 pm Boy Scouts 
Tuesday 1/24, St. Francis de Sales, Bishop,  
 Doctor of the Church                                       
7:00 pm K of C Assembly   
Wednesday 1/25, The Conversion of Saint Paul  
 the Apostle 
9:30  am    Mass, + Mary Ann MacLean 
3:30 pm  Girl Scouts 
Thursday 1/26, Saints Timothy and Titus, Bishops 
9:30  am Mass, + Holy Souls 
10:00 am Bible Study 
3:30 pm Choir Practice  
6:30 pm Cub Scouts 
Friday 1/27, Weekday 
9:30 am  Mass, + Mary Nobles 
Saturday 1/28, St. Thomas Aquinas, Priest,  
 Doctor of the Church 
3:30 pm  Confessions 
3:30 pm RCIA 
4:30 pm  Rosary 
5:00 pm  Mass,  + Betsy O’Donnell 
Church in Latin America 

Sunday 1/29, Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 am  Mass, Pro Populo 
9:15 am Faith Formation 
9:30 am Catholic Faith Study 
11:00 am  Mass, + Dan Hamilton 
6:30 pm Faith Formation & HS Youth Group 
Church in Latin America 

The generous collection for the 
Christmas flowers enabled us to 
use the money to purchase  
poinsettias and still have money 
leftover.  The excess will be 
used for Faith Formation 
and the  Operating Budget. 

Save the date for the  
“Do Something Beautiful” 
High School Women’s Retreat 
Day on Feb18th at All Saints. 

Please remember to check 
WSOC-TV for Mass and/or 
meeting cancellations due to  
inclement weather. 



ALL SAINTS MEN ’ S CLUB  
AUTOBELL CAR WASH FUNDRAISER 

Tickets are on sale after Mass this 

weekend.  Tickets are $17 each this 

year and have no expiration date.   

Proceeds from this fundraiser are 

used to purchase Bibles 

for our Confirmation  

Students this year.  

Join over 700 Catholic High School  
Students from across the state of 
South Carolina for a life changing 
weekend at the Diocesan Youth  

Conference March 10-12 at White 
Oak Conference Center! Contact 
Julie for more information and to 

register by February 6, 2017. 

WHAT IS FAITH FORMATION? 
 

CHRISTIAN FAITH FORMATION IS THE WAY IN WHICH WE LEARN ABOUT AND  
UNDERSTAND THE HERITAGE OF OUR FAITH AND HOW THAT HERITAGE CAN 
LEAD US ON OUR JOURNEY INTO THE REALM OF GOD AS INDIVIDUALS, AS  
COMMUNITIES AND AS CONGREGATIONS.   

FORMATION HELPS THE PEOPLE OF OUR CHURCH AND OUR WORLD DISCOVER AND USE  
THEIR GIFTS AS GOD INTENDS. 
IT IS THE FAITH DEVELOPMENT AND GROWTH OF EVERY MEMBER OF OUR PARISH FAMILY. 
ALL PARISHIONERS SHOULD BE ACTIVE IN THEIR OWN FAITH FORMATION AND WE INVITE 
THOSE WHO ENJOY REACHING OUT AND SHARING THEIR SPIRITUALITY AND GIFTS WITH 
OTHER S TO BE ACTIVELY INVOLVED. 
WE ARE CALLED BY BAPTISM TO TAKE PART IN LIFELONG FAITH FORMATION AND  PROMOTE 
THIS LIFE-LONG FORMATION IN THE CATHOLIC FAITH THROUGH AGE APPROPRIATE RELIGIOUS 
EDUCATION. 

February 3-4 is 
our Middle School  
Youth Group Lock-in! 

Join us for a night full of games, food, 
fun, prayer, and staying up late! RSVP 
to Julie by February 1. 

Palmetto Pregnancy  
Center 

As we ended this very exciting year at Pal-
metto Pregnancy Center, the Staff and Board 

want to thank you for your generous financial 
gifts, prayers and service.  Without you we 
could not have accomplished so much! We 

served over 1,675 women and men of whom 78 
chose life for their child and 25 who made life-
decisions for Christ!  We give all praise to our 

amazing God for what he has done at PPC 
through your partnership! 



PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
We are a Catholic Community dedicated to  

proclaiming Christ’s message of love and salvation 
through worship, sacraments and ministries. 

 
On Friday January 27th  

we will be showing the movie  
THE SECRET LIFE OF PETS  

in the Parish Life Center from  
7pm to 9pm 

Bring a blanket and pillow 
Plenty of refreshments will be served. 

Contact Joanne Kazista for more info at 
 803-367-3299 or  

faith-formation@bellsouth.net 

Middle School Youth Group 
This group is for anyone in grades 6-8. We meet 

the first and third Friday of the month at 7 –8:30 
pm in the Parish Life Center. 

Upcoming dates: 
February 3rd & February 17 

 
 

High School Youth Group 
This group is for anyone in grades 9-12. We meet 

on Sunday evenings opposite of  
Confirmation Classes at 6:30-8 pm. 

Upcoming date:  
January 29th 

 

Contact Julie Hall for more info  
803-831-9095 or allsaintsyouth16@gmail.com  

Faith Formation News Youth Group News 

Collection for the 1/15/2017 Weekend 
Offertory………..……...…....………..…....$9,918..86 
All Saints Charities..........................................$215.00 
Building Fund…………………...………...….$466.00 
Saints Alive……….……...….…….………....$170.00 
Friends of the Oratory……………...……...…$493.00 
Solemnity of Mary..….....…………….…….…$71.00 
Lighthouse Kiosk…………..………………….$66.95 
Christmas Creche……………….….......….…....$7.00 
Votive Candles..…………......…….……...…...$90.00 

 

Adults: 779 Children: 110 
Total Attendance: 889 

The flowers on the altar this weekend 
were donated by Nancy Ringering 

If you are new to our parish, you are  
encouraged to register as soon as possible.  
Registration in a parish is the norm and is 

required for enrollment in Religious Educa-
tion programs, sacramental preparation, 
and sponsorship certificates. Registration 
forms are available in the Gathering Area. 

The Seeking Purpose Retreat is  
a one day opportunity to discern  
what Spiritual gifts God has given  
YOU to contribute toward HIS  
success. Come "Seek Your Purpose" and learn to 
use your gifts to help build up God’s kingdom. The 
retreat is on Saturday, January 28, 2017 from 8:00 
am to 4:30 pm at St. Matthew Catholic Church in the 
New Life Center Banquet Room. The registration fee 
is $35 and includes continental breakfast, all training 
materials, your personal Charism assessment, snacks 
and lunch. There are registration forms in the  
vestibule or to register online go to 
www.stmatthewcatholic.org and find Seeking  
Purpose Ministry. For more information, contact 
Bethann Rohaly at (704)941-7456 or  
barohaly@gmail.com with Seeking Purpose in the 
subject line. 

OPEN WEEKENDS 
The weekends of February 25-26 and March 
11-12 will be open weekends for this quarter. 
OPEN WEEKENDS mean there is only one 
collection at Mass and no ministry or outside 
entity (Girl Scouts, Boy Scouts, Knights of  
Columbus, etc.) can sell, have a food drive or 
set up an information booth during that  
weekend.  



Wedding Banns 
Father Agustin Guzman, C.O. will  

witness the following weddings in the 
coming months:  

Allison Leigh Bystry to Donald Owen  
Embleton, Jr. at St. Philip Neri on Saturday, 
April 29, 2017 at 3 pm. Father John Guliani, C.O. 
and Father Agustin are preparing the couple for 
marriage. Donald is a parishioner at All Saints. 
Lena Renee Biafora to Joseph Brendan  
Horrigan on Friday June 2, 2017 at 5:30 pm at 
All Saints. Both are parishioners. 
Cynthia Elizabeth Stall to Brendan Thomas 
Royston at All Saints Parish on Saturday, July 8, 
2017. The couple is being prepared by Our Lady 
of the Angels in Brooklyn, NY.  
Elizabeth's parents are parishioners of All Saints. 
Blair Maddie to John Carlo Dellamea on  
Saturday, September 16, 2017 at 2 pm at the  
Cathedral of St. Patrick. John Carlo Dellamea and 
Blair Maddie are parishioners at All Saints. 
Cassandra Dohrman Miller to Daniel John 
Fox on Saturday, September 30, 2017 at 2 pm at 
All Saints. Both are parishioners. 

Second Collection:  
Columbus HOPE Foundation 

 
Every year the Columbus HOPE  
Foundation collects donations to support 
South Carolina’s intellectually disabled 
people.  You’ve periodically seen us 
“rattling cans” and handing out tootsie 
rolls at Walmart.  We need your generous 
help once again.  There will be a special 
second collection after all Masses the 
weekend of January 21st—22nd 
to support this charitable cause.  
Thank you, in advance, for your 
generosity!  

ADULT RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
CLASS: CATHOLICISM 

 
All are invited to participate in an adult religious 
education class using the recent, insightful  
Catholicism video series by Bishop Robert  
Barron.  The class will be facilitated by Michael 
Coyle, a parishioner of St. Thomas Aquinas  
Catholic Church in Charlotte, who holds a  
theology degree from Franciscan University of  
Steubenville and has been teaching religious  
education for 36 years.  Come and explore the 
riches of our faith, for a deeper participation in 
and a bolder sharing of the faith!  Join the 
weekly discussion on Thursday evenings 
from February 2 through April 6, from 
7pm to 8:30pm, in St. Peter’s Room.  Take  
advantage of this great faith  
enrichment opportunity during the 
weeks before and within Lent! 

TODAY’S READINGS 
First Reading — The burdens that were once laid 
upon the people have been vanquished. 
(Isaiah 8:23 — 9:3). 
Psalm — The Lord is my light and my salvation. 
(Psalm 27). 
Second Reading — Paul exhorts the believers at 
Corinth: As there is one Christ, so too must there be 
no divisions among you.  
(1 Corinthians 1:10-13, 17). 
Gospel — After calling his first disciples, Jesus goes 
throughout Galilee teaching,  
proclaiming the gospel, and curing 
the people.  
Matthew 4:12-23 [12-17]). 

Prayerful greetings from Marbury. Thank you for 
helping to make our Christmas so special.  Your 
most generous gift of $2012.00 is greatly appre-
ciated.  We are remembering you and your inten-
tions in our prayers.  
Ever Gratefully, 
Mother Mary Joseph, O.P. and Sisters 

From all of us at Clover Area Assistance Center  
Thank You  

for your thoughtful donation of $958.26 which was  
designated for our Good Samaritan Fund 


